
September 2021 Newsletter 

 

This month’s spotlight shines on Helen Jernigan. Don’t miss her celebration on September 27th. See 

blurb below. 

 

We are incredibly grateful and hope that all of you will renew your memberships, if you have not already 

done so. 

 

ACDWC Picnic   

July 17, 2021, 6-8PM at the Pavilion near the Marina 

 

 

 



 

Volunteers needed for all committees but especially:  Hospitality, Ways & Means, and the Nominating 

Committee which nominates the officers. If interested, please inquire with Anne Mostoller or Betsy 

Speed. 

 

Helen Jernigan’s Recognition Party  

The party will take place at The Willow Place pavilion on Liberty Court on September 27th from 6:30-

7:30 PM. This event will be for members only. There will be special surprises for Helen so make time to 

attend. 


